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I hope life finds you well and healthy. 

 

True Mother is healthy and leading our international movement forward. The focus is on the reunification 

of North and South Korea and growing our church. 

 

On Tuesday evening we will host a Subregion 5 gathering with President Naokimi Ushiroda at 6:00 to 

discuss America's goals and how we can be successful in the next few months. Please make the time to 

attend that meeting. 

 

This Saturday we will have our ACLC breakfast featuring Pastor Phylis Scott as our guest speaker. Please 

come and support this event. 

 

Next Saturday, October 2nd there will be a special Holy Wine ceremony for those CheonBo couples who 

didn't participate in Korea in February 2020 and for those applying for this year. 

 

Please look out for more details to follow. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 

 


